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Monday, November 26, 2018 Flex Day Schedule / Staff Meeting / PAC Meeting 

Tuesday, November 27, 2018 
Report Cards available on MyEd 
Aboriginal Support Team Meeting  - 10:00 a.m.  

Wednesday, November 28, 2018 
RCMP Healthy Relationships Presentation Blk C  - grade 10’s 
Blk D  - grades 8 & 9 
Dry Grad Committee Meeting  - 7:00 p.m. 

Thursday, November 29, 2018  

Friday, November 30, 2018 
DCBA 
Associate Principals Articulation Meeting  - 11:15 a.m.  

Upcoming Event 
 

December 3   ADST T3 rotation begins 
December 3  - 5  Theatre Company Performances 6:30 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 
December 7   Junior Choir and Band Show  - 6:00 p.m. in Plaza 
December 8   Senior Choir and Band Show  - 6:00 p.m. in Plaza 
December 12  Arts Q4 rotation begins / Snowball Dance  
December 13  Winter Dance Showcase  - 6 p.m. in the Plaza 
 

The Week Ahead:  
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Counsellor’s Corner:  Statements and Questions that Foster Resilience 

 

 

Promoting Anxiety Fostering Resilience 

That won’t work because… What’s your plan if…. ? 

What information can you use to….? 

How will you….? 

Who will be able to help with….? 

This is dangerous. Notice how… 

Do you see…? 

Are you feeling (nervous? Excited?)…? 

This fell apart. What would you do next time if… 

When did you notice…? 

What did you learn from…? 

We can’t do this. What’s another way…? 
What is important about this idea…? 

Which parts of this idea are useable? 

Date Time Teacher Destination 

Wed. November 28/18 
11:00 a.m.  - 12:30 p.m. Ms. Wright / Ms. Carey 

Fltwd. Rec Centre 

Wed. November 28/18 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Ms. Bryant  Langley Events Centre 

Wed. November 28/18 
10:30 a.m.  - 1:00 p.m. Mr. Day KPU  - Surrey 

Thurs. November 29/18 6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. Ms. Sheridan/Mr. Gough Bell Centre  

Fri. November 30/18 11:35 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Ms. Snodden REC Building 

Wed. December 5/18 3:30 p.m. -  5:00 p.m. 
Ms. Ikeda 

Fleetwood Place Seniors Home 
Fri. December 7/18 

4:00 p.m.  - 10:00 p.m.   Ms. Landriault  Pacific Coliseum  

FIELD TRIPS 
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This Week at Fleetwood Park - Principal’s Message: November 19th to 23rd  

 
Good morning Dragons, 

After a couple of unusual weeks responding to the measles exposure, life at Fleetwood Park Secondary is gradually 
returning to our usual routines.  On November 26th, the final exclusion lists will be closed, and all students and staff 
will be cleared for their return to school.  As I have previously mentioned, this has been an unsettling time, and we 
greatly appreciate the resilience and patience the entire Fleetwood Park community has demonstrated.  Thank you 
for your assistance as we have navigated through these uncharted waters together!   

This week we saw a few rays of sunshine and our students took advantage of the weather. 

I had a chance to drop by an impromptu game of football at lunch time.  Smiles, physical activity and friendship… it 
was a great display of Fleetwood Park’s Dragon spirit in action. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

    

 
On Monday we had the opportunity to bring our Department Heads together.  In our meeting we shared instruction-
al practices and initiatives that support First Peoples Principles of Learning.  It was a rich exchange of ideas and af-
firmed the progressive work of our Fleetwood Park team.  My thanks to Department Heads for sharing your work 
with our team, and my thanks to the entire FPSS staff for your leadership within this very important new curricu-
lum.   
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Ms. Im’s Photography students have been very busy.  I am enjoying the recent photography on display in our hallways.  
Our students are very talented.  Everyone should check out the Photo Charades challenge! 
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The Modern Languages Department brought back a very popular guest this week.  Le Boheme Creperie is always a big 
hit with our students… and provides them a taste of authentic French cuisine… and an opportunity to order their 
crepes en francais.  Tres bien! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
On Tuesday I met with our Staff Committee to debrief all aspects of the measles exposure.  Thank you to all members 
of the committee for your questions and feedback.  There was much to discuss, and our conversation certainly 
reinforced the complexity and fluidity of the past couple of weeks.  And again, as previously mentioned, I was 
reminded of the importance of careful communication, working with our community partners, and the flexibility 
required during unexpected and unusual issues such as this.   

 

This week we have been welcoming Post-Secondary institutes into Fleetwood Park to speak to our students about 
their admittance processes.  On Wednesday, Kwantlen Polytechnic was here.  Thank you to Mr. Church and our 
Career Education Department for organizing the visits… I know that our students are appreciative of this opportunity.   
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Our recent measles exposure was also a reminder of the importance of a well-organized Health and Safety Committee.  
This morning our committee held their regularly scheduled meeting to discuss the health and safety of the Fleetwood 
Park community.  Great thanks to Ms. Forsyth and Mr. Kirincic for your leadership.  Staff, please watch for room 
inspection checklists to be distributed over the next few days. 

Tomorrow I am meeting with teachers interested in reviewing the Grade 8 rotation structure.  I look forward to our 
discussion and the work this Advisory Group will do to support our very powerful grade 8 electives program.   

Lastly, I wanted to congratulate student Udhay Lalli on his successful completion of the RCMP Youth Academy 
Program.  This is such a significant achievement.  It is a wonderful example of the many incredible opportunities that 
are available for Fleetwood Park students.  Well done! 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hope your week has been filled with positive stories of success and interesting challenges! 

 

Enjoy your Friday and all the best for a relaxing weekend. 

 

Ken 

 

 
 
 

Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all 

students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 


